5489 State Road
Parma, Ohio 44134

June 27, 1980

Very Rev. Fr. Torkom Manoogian

Primate

Diocese of the Armenian Church of North America
630 Second Avenue

New York, New York 10016

Most Reverened Sir:

On behalf of the children of our Church School, thank you for
the opportunity to meet you. Each child was specially
touched and impressed by their meeting with you.

We will always cherish your memorable visit with us.

Our Church School sponsored a closing day activity which

will interest you. We shared with the Cleveland community

an educational experience, the "Instructed Divine Liturgy."

Enclosed is a copy of the circular which publicized our

activity and a copy of the article in which there was |
reference made to our presentatiom.

We are looking forward to a new Church School year...
Sincerely yours,
g /yﬁftf>;xqtf
!
(Mrs.) Anna Karayan
Superintendent

ce:y Rev. Fr, Diran Papazian
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